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Dear Friend,Dear Friend,Dear Friend,Dear Friend,    
We have Good News! So many new things have been happen-

ing at First Na/ons Restora/on Center in 2015. 

 

FNRC is now a Registered Charity. As of July 01, 2015. FNRC is 

able to issue income receipts to all donors. Thank you to 

PAOC, who so kindly issued Income Receipts to our donors up 

to Dec. 2014.  What a blessing they have been to our ministry! 

 

Moms Helping Moms is a new pro-

gram at FNRC. This is a much needed 

ministry to young Moms coming from 

over 30 First Na/ons communi/es 

north of FNRC.  With few resources, 

some of these Moms are in need of a 

“baby bundle” to start off their new 

life. 

 

“Third Thursday” is for youth Grades 6-8 who meet monthly to 

learn life skills and Biblical principles at this crucial /me of life. 

What an opportunity to influence the youth and future of First 

Na/ons land! 

 

New opportuni/es to work with FN men and women have 

opened up by working with the Chaplain at the Kenora District 

jail . We hope to minister and support those who are looking 

for a new start. We will be welcoming our first intake in early 

December. What an exci/ng venture to see healing come to 

First Na/ons land once again! 
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Like us on Facebook! 

 

 

 

 

We have a new We have a new We have a new We have a new 

website! website! website! website!     
www.firstna/onsrc.org 

• Easy to use 

• Online Applica/ons 

for par/cipants 

• Details and updates 

on our programs 

• “Wish List” of items 

for the center 

• Donate online! 

Barb helps distribute the baby 

bundles. 
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ACer the sudden and unexpected passing of Yvonne in April of this year, God gra-

ciously led and directed Marvin to a new adventure and ministry in Kelowna, 

Bri/sh Columbia. We miss them both! We are sure that God is in control of all! 

Their efforts and investments made in the lives of FN people at FNRC lives on. 

As clearly as God led Marvin to BC, He also led a young couple, Charles and Jenna 

Dollin to FNRC. We are so glad to have them living at FNRC. Charles is teaching in 

Lac Seul in Whitefish Bay. Jenna works with us at FNRC doing so many things it’s 

hard to say all she is involved with. We needed some-

one with her skills in website building, fundraising, ad-

ministra/on and youth ministry at this /me of transi-

/on! God has been more then faithful to all involved in 

what has been a difficult year. What an example of His 

love to us all! So...Welcome aboard Charles and  Jenna, 

your ministry has already been invaluable to His  

Kingdom! 

We invite you to get involved!We invite you to get involved!We invite you to get involved!We invite you to get involved!    
As a charitable organiza/on we rely on your genera/on dona/ons. This season, con-

sider dona/ng to FNRC. You can also check our online “wish list” for a list of  items or 

volunteer services  we are looking for. As always, your prayers are appreciated! 

Feel free to email or call us. We would love to chat with you! 

Since the Dollins joined us late August, the Center has been busy with: 

Our new staff couple, Charles and 

Jenna Dollin 

Ladies Retreat in October. We 

had about 25 par�cipants! Monday night Bible Study 

con�nues with par�cipants 

coming from all three com-

muni�es of Lac Seul. Mau-

rice is teaching a Series on 

the Fruit of the Spirit. This 

solid teaching is leading to 

maturity among the FN  

believers! 

Cookie Club, which start-

ed up again in September 

Bible Study 
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